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     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table in the Narthex and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

 

June 11 “Light and Law”, Matthew 5:13-20, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

 

June 18 “Jesus’ Father’s Day Sermon”, Matthew 5:21-37,  Shari Freeman 

 

 

 

Atlanta Braves: MVPC seats are in the Hank Aaron Terrace - out in Left Field. We 

are playing the Washington Nationals so it's a Divisional game. The cost is $25, 

please make checks payable to MVPC. Ten carpools will be assigned a parking 

pass. Please sign the signup sheet in the Narthex as a driver (# of passengers per 

your car) or as a passenger. There is also the SignUp Genius on our website. We 

only have a few tickets left! 

Family Promise: Please plan to join the Discovery Sunday School Class at 9:30am 

on June 25 in the Chapel as Andrea Brantley, Director of Family Promise North 

Fulton/DeKalb shares some interesting information about this vital program and 

how we as volunteers are and can continue to contribute. The SignUp Genius link is 

in the Happenings email and will be on the website this week. 

Summer at MVPC: Welcome to our first Sunday worship service in the Fellowship 

Hall for the summer! The installation of the new HVAC system in the Sanctuary 

Building has begun.  

You’re invited to attend a lecture on Anti-Semitism at Temple Sinai, Monday, June 

12 from 7-9pm. Contact Barrett at barrett@mvpchurch.org if you would like more 

information. We will carpool from the church at 6:30pm. 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the pew as you 

greet your neighbor! 



May 25-31        Actual           Actual YTD         2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $    4,242  $ 237,415   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $       398  $   30,278             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $         47  $     3,301   $    9,000 

     Total               $    4,687  $ 270,994             $540,275 

Financial Update 

Youth: We are out for the summer! 

The MVPC Members’ Gift of Wisdom: May-Aug. issue is available in the Narthex and 

the Information Centers. 

Our June Communion Offering  is for the International Women’s House, a shelter for 

victims of human trafficking, abused refugees, and immigrant women and their 

children.  Please grab a “Blue Shopping for Outreach Bag” in the Narthex after the 

service. 

Presbyterian Women: We will not meet again until August – have a wonderful 

summer! Circle of Grace will meet June 4 at a restaurant TBD. 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the book “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “Mere 

Christianity” by C. S. Lewis. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: Is your grief lasting longer than expected?  Is your empty nesting 

preventing current joy?  Are you expecting a job change by choice or not by your 

design ?  Are you moving or new and friendless?  Are you at midlife and feeling adrift? 

Have you recently been diagnosed with a lifelong health issue you can't quite wrap 

your head around? Are you experiencing early signs of memory loss and need 

someone to walk through it with you?  These are some of the issues Stephen Ministers 

are trained to handle.  Call us if we can help. Contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen 

Leader to get involved. 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: James Ballew, Becky, Eliana, Barbara Hughes, Frank Mayer, Chuck 

McCrory, Karen Morine, Neil Morrison, Andy Nelson, Donna Neumann, and people of 

Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 

Congratulations on the birth of Elaine Player on May 17. Excited parents are Richard 

& Nikki Player. The rose today on the altar table is in her honor. 

Congratulations to our college graduates! Ryan Sawyer - Brown University, Charlie 

Plumly - Naval Academy at Annapolis 
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If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 


